
 

 

SNGCS/CIRC/25-26/58                                         Friday, 6th June, 2025  

 

Subject: Holiday – Eid-al-Adha 

 

Dear Parents,  

Greetings from S.N.G.C.S.!  

This is to inform you that Saturday, 7th June 2025 will be observed as a 

holiday on account of Eid-al-Adha. 

 

We extend our warm wishes to all families celebrating the festival. School 

will resume as per the regular schedule on the next working day i.e. on 

Monday,9th June,2025. 

 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support and cooperation. 

 
 

 

Warm regards, 

Deepa Jayaroy 

Principal 

S.N.G.C.S. 
 


